
ASHLAND PLANNING BOARD 
WORK SESSION  
APRIL 24, 2013 

 
 
Call to Order 
 Chairman MacLeod called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
Members Present 
 Gordon McCormack, Frances Newton, Susan MacLeod, Cheryl Cox,  
 Elisabeth Cody, Robert Boyle 
 
Business 
A. Lee Nichols was present to ask (1) permission to cut down 3 trees on 
Sanborn Road [designated as a Scenic Road] and is required to have Planning 
Board approval to proceed, (2) talked about wind turbines and perhaps the need 
for amendment to zoning ordinance regarding alternate energy (3) he also stated 
that it should town vote on any new energy source (4) suggested that the BOS 
be asked to institute a moratorium on any alternative energy program until April 
2014. 
 
 Action – Sue, Cheryl and Fran offered to be a subcommittee to 
investigate “alternative energy” ordinances. 
 
 Lee Nichols asked if the bond for the Cell Tower had been reviewed as 
specified in the Cell Tower section of the Zoning Ordinance. This will be 
addressed with town administrator. 
 
B.  Still waiting for site plan for EHFAR project. 
C. Members were given a lesson in map reading by Tony Randall. 
D. This was Bob Boyle’s last meeting as a member and was recognized by 
 the members present. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8 PM. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


